
 

 

Ref: Y6POTCB/TT 
 
 
Date: 27th June 2023  
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Year 6 children are excited to invite you to set sail for a swashbuckling pirate adventure on the high 
seas in the piratical musical ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’!  
 
Young twins Jack & Liza Periwinkle yearn for adventure, so imagine their joy at discovering a real-life 
treasure map! But when the infamous Redbeard and his pungent Pirates of the Curry Bean steal the 
map and kidnap their mother, the race is on to rescue her, reclaim the map and find the treasure! 
Will they be first to find the treasure chest, or is a surprise awaiting them that's even better than 
gold? 
 
The children have all worked so hard preparing for their end of year extravaganza; whether it has 
been making props, backstage support, the choir or the acting roles; and they would love for you to 
come and see it. 
 
Our performance for the parents will be on Friday 14th July at 1:30pm prompt and you can enter via 
the library door where someone from the team will assist your entry. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return to school no later than the 12th July to secure your seats 
at, what is sure to be, the most entertaining show in town! 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms. S. Shepherd 
 
 

Year 6 Production – ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’ 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: _________________ 

I would like   1  /  2   tickets for the year 6 production on Friday 14th July at 1:30pm.  
(Circle as appropriate) 

Signed: ________________________________ Print Name: _________________________________ 

Contact telephone number: ___________________________________________________________ 

 


